
   

 
March 15, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

 
On Wednesday, March 20, the West Mifflin Area Music Department will be 
hosting its annual Music in Our Schools Concert.  Students from the middle and 
high school will be performing in the High School Auditorium starting at 7 p.m. 

The end of the 3rd nine weeks will be March 18.  Please contact your child’s 
teacher or counselor if you have any questions or concerns.  Report cards will be 
available on Thursday, March 21. 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.  

The next 2-hour early release for professional development will be Friday, March 
22.  

Please mark your calendars.  The District is scheduled for an in-service day on 
Monday, April 8.  Students do not report.   

Also, students and staff will be working remotely on Tuesday, April 23, due to the 
primary election. 

Reminder, the March School Board meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, 
March 20, starting at 7 p.m. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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